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CLF Online Learning Portal - https://learn.clf.uk/

Seneca Learning - https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/

To extend your learning further when you 
aren’t in school, follow these useful  links to 
the CLF blog and online learning platform 
Seneca. 

We have a member of our Welfare Team on 
site at all times, but you can still access 

support when you aren’t in school!

Both students and parents are able to call the 
Safeguarding Line directly on: 

07599915486
Between 8:30am and 4:30pm Mon-Fri.

WoW cards are 
still being given 

out in school – but 
are also being 

posted by subject 
teachers for work 
completed online!

Welcome to the second edition of our weekly newsletter for students accessing our
on site provision for Critical Worker, Vulnerable & SEND students.

It’s been another great week for the students attending Hanham Woods Academy.
Whether it’s tutor time DEAR sessions, the opportunity to take part in PE daily, or
catching up face to face with their favourite member of staff, it’s business as usual.

The students here are taking advantage of the high quality online learning provision
also accessed by their peers working from home and have been successfully
completing lessons from a full range of exciting subjects/

Important Notices:
- Students will continue to wear PE Kit until further 
notice.
- Students should bring their own corded headphones to 

school everyday where possible.
- The canteen is closed during break time and will only be 

serving pre-ordered baguettes during lunchtime.
- Mobile phones must not be seen or heard during the 

Academy day.
- If your circumstances have changed and your child can 

now continue their learning from home please inform 
the Academy. Pastoral, SEND and support 

staff are still providing 
comprehensive support to 
children on site. 

#WeAreHanhamWoods
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Are you looking for fun after school provision/ enrichment activities for your child?  

Book your child’s place through the website here: 
https://www.creativeyouthnetwork.org.uk/forms/creative-course-sign-up-form
Call Annette on 0117947 7948 Or Email creative.dept@creativeyouthnetwork.org.uk
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